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Notification
Computer Based Examinations (CBEs) Winter 2020 (Level - l & 2)

All the students of Corporate and Public Sectors (AGP, CGA, PG, PMAD, PRAD, WAPDA and
other Govt. Organizations) who have to attempt the following paper(s) of Level-1 & 2 are hereby
informed that they must get registered as per their eligibility* for appearing in CBE Examinations
during 26th November – 15th December, 2020.

Level-1

1.
Quantitative Methods
(for all Sectors)

2.
Basic Accounting
(for all Sectors)

3.
Business English & Behavioral
Studies (for Cor &  Pub Sector
Failures only**)

Level-2

4.
Business Economics
(for all Sectors)

5.
Business Laws
(only for Corporate
& WAPDA)

6.
Cost Accounting
(for all Sectors)

Students are advised to get registered at any one of the following PIPFA Regional Offices on
payment of Rs. 3,000/- per paper;

Sr. No. Institute’s Name & Address Contact No.

1.
PIPFA Head Office- M-1 & M-2, Mezzanine Floor, Park
Avenue, 24-A, Block 6, PECHS, Shahra-e-Faisal, Karachi. 021- 34380451-52

2.
PIPFA Regional Office- 6-Atta Turk Block, New Garden
Town, Near Himayat-e-Islam Girls College and Passport
Office, Opposite COMSAT, Lahore.

042-35838111,
35866896

3.
PIPFA Regional Office -Office No. 27 & 28, 3rd Floor,
Rehmat Center, Plot # 07, I-8 Markaz, Islamabad. 051-9334227

4.
PIPFA Regional Office Ajmal Center-1, 289-1, Batala
Colony, Faisalabad. 041-8500791

Students are informed that CBE Winter 2020 will be conducted through Remote Access. Further,
students are advised to fill and submit undertaking of appearing in Remote Access Exam,
alongwith CBE Registration Form, mandatorily, otherwise form will not be acceptable. Details of
Remote Access Exam will be shared soon.

CBE registration form will not be accepted after due date. The students are advised to show their
PIPFA Registration Card (in original) at the time of registration at PIPFA Centers and also attach
an attested copy along with the CBE Registration Form. The verification and stamp of PIPFA
Centers / Approved Coaching Centers on CBE Registration Form is a must (For first time
appearance only).

Contd…

Dated: 26th November, 2020
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Students are advised to submit the CBE Fee through deposit in any branch of Faysal Bank
in Account No. 0131007900226627 only in favor of PIPFA; Cash payment will not be
accepted.

The CBE (Level-1 & 2) are tentatively scheduled from December 21st, 2020. The confirmed
schedule of CBE will be communicated in due course of time. The students are advised to remain
in contact with PIPFA Head Office or visit www.pipfa.org.pk for confirmed schedule of CBE
Winter 2020.

Director Examinations

* Refer to clause 4.1.3 of PIPFA Career Plan & Syllabus

** The Public Sector students who appeared and failed in the paper of Business English &
Behavioral Studies upto Winter 2019 have been allowed to re-appear in Quarterly CBE
(September 2020) & Main CBE (Winter 2020) only in lieu of the following notification due to the
cancellation of Summer 2020 Examination:
http://pipfa.org.pk/NewsAttachment/Notification%2004-2020.pdf

First time appearance in Business English & Behavioral Studies is not allowed to Public Sector
(AGP, CGA, PG, PMAD, PRAD, WAPDA & nominees of other Public Sector organizations or
self-financed students).


